
 
 SGFI (Under 14 Girls) District level Football Tournament  

August 14, 2025 
A group of students from APS Mundra participated in SGFI (Under 14 Girls) District level 

Football Tournament. It was held at Maitri Vidyalaya, Adipur on August 14, 2025. They were 

accompanied by Sports Teacher Mr. Neelam Thackar. We are proud to share that our girls 

team got 2nd position.  

(Principal – cum – Director, APSM) Mr. Hemant Kumar Sharma and (Vice Principal, APSM) Dr. 

Renu Patidar congratulated the team and sports department for their victory.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


